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August 12, 2025 
 
Mayor Michael Favre 
City of Bay St. Louis  
688 Highway 90 
Bay St. Louis, MS  39520 
 
RE: Pay Application 5 - Retainage for the Sunset to Dunbar Sewer 

Improvements 
 
Dear Mayor Favre, 
 
Please find attached Pay Application 5 for Bottom2Top Construction, LLC for the 
amount due of $46,879.18 for retainage for the work completed on the Sunset 
to Dunbar Sewer Improvements Project. Pay Application 5 has been reviewed, 
approved, and payment is recommended.  
 
Thank you for your consideration with this matter and if you should have any 
questions or need any additional information do not hesitate to contact me at 
(228) 467-6755 or jason@chiniche.com 
 
 
Sincerely, 
  
 
 
Jason Chiniche, PE 
Project Engineer 
 
 
 
Enclosure 
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August 11, 2025








